Treasury Chambers, Parliament Street, SWIP 3AG

CONFIDENTIAL

Ivor Llewelyn, Esq.,

Private Secretary to the

Minister of Agriculture, Fisheries and Food,

Whitehall Place,

LONDON, SW1A 2HH 10th October, 1984.

REPORT OF A STUDY OF ADAS

The Chief Secretary was grateful for your Minister's letter of 9th October

enclosing a copy of Professor Bell's report, to which he will be replying in full
shortly. In view of the relevance of the report to forthcoming discussions
in MISC 106 he feels it would be helpful to circulate immediately the concluding
section of the Report (paragraphs 64-80) to the members of MISC 106. Perhaps
you could let me know if there would be any problem in circulating something
before the weekend?

2. 1 am copying this letter to Janet Lewis-Jones in the Lord President's Office
and to Andrew Turnbull at No.10.

RICHARD BROADBENT
Private Secretary







